
website news

New website

The new website of MPLA just launched.

The information regarding the previous years, is not complete, and at times not very accurate. Please bear with us for

a little while; more and more content is being available every day.

Also, we ask you to be patient for the time being, as we are in the middle of a hardware upgrade, which should

improve the performance substantially.

Please report any problems you might encounter with this website to the webmaster (thanos@sians.org).
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